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Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Safety Element Review 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA, 94244-2460 

RE: Imperial County Seismic & Safety Element Review Request 

Dear Board of Forestry and Fire Protection: 

Imperial County is requesting review of the updated 2021 General Plan Seismic & Safety Element, 
under Section 65302.5 of the California Government Code. The attached Seismic & Safety 
Element and assessment review tool were completed by the PlaceWorks, Inc., the County's 
Seismic & Safety Element update team, in coordination with the County's concurrent update of 
the 2021-2020 Housing Element as required by Section 65302(g)(6) of the Government Code. In 
addition, recommendations from CAL FIRE's informal review led by Captain Brian Barkley have 
been incorporated into the Draft Safety Element. We believe the Safety Element meets all of the 
state requirements and look forward to your review and comments. 

Please let us know if you require any additional information or have any concerns regarding this 
submittal. If you should have any questions or would like to discuss this inquiry, please contact 
me at Diana Robinson, Planning Division Manager at 442-265-1736, ext. 1751 or at 
dianarobinson@co.imperial.ca.us 

Si~~Y·~VY~ 
JIM MINNICK, Director 
Imperial County Planning & Development 
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